
 

 
 

What a busy half term we have all had. Huge thankyou to staff, learners and 

families for their continued support, focussing on continually improving 

outcomes for all of our learners 

 

We say goodbye to Charlotte S in Meerkats. Charlotte has worked with us for 

13 years and has made the decision to follow her passion and work with 

families work at Homestart as a mental health support worker. We wish 

Charlotte all the very best with her new role.  

We welcome Emma, Holly and Caroline to the team at Springside and 

congratulate Ferdousi and Rafia for securing the role of Teaching assistants. 

Well done Ladies! 

We wish Jennifer and Carole all the very best as they start their maternity leave 

and look forward to meeting both little bundles of joy! 

 

Huge well done to all the learners for tolerating the change to Thursday and 

celebrating the Jubilee with style!. Thank you to the mental health working 

party and the learning outside the classroom working party for working 

together to secure some great outcomes for all of our learners this week. 

Please turn to the back page to see how we celebrated the Jubilee. 

 

We would like to send a special thanks to Frankie's Mum for creating a 

wonderful balloon arch, which helped us create awe and wonder for all the 

learners. Thank you so much.  

 

The winners of the Jubilee prizes are; 

Experiential - Maddison and Maira 

Exploratory - Frankie and Millie 

Investigative - Mary and Qirat 

Staff member - Cassie and Linda 

 

Dates to remember - Learners and staff return on Tuesday 7th June. 

 

Next half term we intend to invite families to; 

 Springside’s got talent 

 Year 6 leavers event 

 Stay and play sessions 

 Relax kids' session 

Please keep a look out for the dates 

 

Thank you as always for all of your support 

 

Take care everyone 

Melody 

Head Teachers'                  

Message: 

 

 

Butterflies - The whole class 

Wallabies - Maira 

Ducklings - Theo 

Zebras - Ayan 

Rhinos - Mariyah 

Elephants - Arash 

Meerkats - Tayyab 

Monkeys - Noah B and Imaad 

Penguins - The whole class 

Dinosaurs - Abdullah 

Giraffes - Adam 

Tigers - Duha 

Certificates have been sent home via email to  
celebrate  with your child. 
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Experiential: Maddison  

 

Exploratory: Kai 

 

Investigative: Rita, Tahira, Blake, Amelia and        

………………..Zain 

 

Staff member: Michelle H 
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Experiential Phase   

Experiential Phase have had a great week 

celebrating the Queens Jubilee.  We have made 

crafts, danced around the may pole and had a 

great tea party. Have a lovely rest, you all deserve one!   

Exploratory Phase  

What a term we have had full of circus fun and ending the term with 

Jubilee celebrations. Ducklings have enjoyed exploring the jubilee 

colours in all areas of learning. Zebras have enjoyed the Jubilee 

celebrations together. Rhinos enjoyed crafting their very own jubilee 

crowns. Elephants learners have created a special card full of love and 

hope for a Elephant learner. Meerkats have a final fun filled week with 

Charlotte, who leaves Springside for a new venture today. Monkeys have 

enjoyed Jubilee learning both indoors and outdoors.  

Thank you to parent of a learner in Ducklings class who made our Jubilee 

balloon arch. Well wishes and good luck to Charlotte Sandiford in 

your new role. Have a lovely (hopefully sunny) half term everyone! 

We will see you all back at school on Tuesday 7th June.  

Investigative Phase   

This week learners have all enjoyed making decorations for 

and celebrating the Queen's Jubilee. We have all enjoyed the 

'street party', parade and big dance. Dinosaurs have made jam 

sandwiches and explored lots of  Jubilee related crafts. We 

have made our own bunting to add to the decorations. Giraffes 

have painted the Jubilee pots, baked cakes and made flags. 

Penguins enjoyed the street party and celebrated with their own 

party on Friday. Tigers baked scones and enjoyed them with jam 

and cream. They have used the Queens silhouette to make 

some fantastic collages and engaged in paired reading.  
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